
 

 

Please Join Us! 

  

2019 Hands Around the Capitol 
Saturday, January 12, 2019 

Augusta, ME 

46th Memorial Anniversary of Roe v. Wade 
 

Mark your Calendars for January 12, 2019 to participate in Maine Right to Life Committee’s 

 Annual HANDS AROUND THE CAPITOL Rally and March. This event is where we publicly 

 recognize and mourn the Supreme Court decision of Roe v. Wade while providing an intense impact on 

those who witness our solemn march.  Alert your family and friends - encourage them to save the 

date and ATTEND!  Make reminder calls a few days before the event and offer to drive those people 

who need your assistance.  Remind your network of family and friends that PARTICIPATION is key!  

This is the only VISIBLE opportunity we have in Maine to reinforce that Maine people are PRO-LIFE!    

Schedule: 

(You may join us for part or all of the events.) 

10:00 AM Mass at St. Mary’s Catholic Church, 41 Western Avenue, Augusta, ME 

OR 

Prayer Service at Penney Memorial United Baptist Church, 393 Water St., Augusta, ME 

 

11:00 AM Gather at St. Michael’s School Gym-- network with other pro-life people-- refreshments.   

 

11:15 AM Rally with Bishop Deeley, and other prominent  

Pro-Life Leaders from across Maine.  
 

12:15 PM March begins—we leave for the Capitol. 

 

12:30 PM Assemble around the Capitol Hand-to-Hand. 
 

The Capitol Bell will ring 46 times, representing the number of years 

since Roe v. Wade was enacted. 
 

Please join us to provide 

Witness for the Unborn! 
 

For more information, please contact:  Teresa McCann-Tumidajski, 

Maine Right to Life Committee, P.O. Box 257 Auburn, ME  04212 (207) 782-0101 

e-mail: mrlc@MaineRightToLife.com    website: www.MaineRightToLife.com 

 

See you on  

January12th! 
 

 

Your Friends at 

Maine Right to Life Committee  

http://www.mainerighttolife.com/

